

> Headteacher Rachel Henocq

4 July 2025

Dear PCS Families

Sustainable Fashion Event - Message from PCS Climate Ambassadors

PCS Climate Ambassadors are planning to have a clothing stall at the Peacehaven Town Summer Fair on Saturday 12 July. We would like to ask people to come and swap some preloved clothing. If you would like to come to the event and swap some clothes, please feel free to do so. Alternatively, if you would like to donate any clothes - children's, teenagers or adults - to put onto the clothes swap stall, rather than take to a charity shop or dispose of, please can you drop them off at the school Reception. Any donations gratefully received.

School Uniform - Message from PCS Climate Ambassadors

If you have any school uniform that your child has outgrown, again we would be very grateful for it, so that we can pass it on to other families. Please drop anything - ties/blazers etc into the school Reception.

All Abroad! Bus Holiday Clubs (Seaford) - Message from All Abroad! Bus

This summer we'll be running our 5th summer series of holiday clubs with two weeks at Mercread Youth Centre in Seaford. Our theme this year is inspired by TV series 'Race across the world' with 1 week racing across South America, and another week crossing Europe and North Africa - offering children and young people the opportunity to 'travel' each day to different countries, through food, art, language, games, physical activity and some 360 VR tours!

There are some free HAF places for children eligible for benefits-related free school meals and other criteria, as well as a handful of crowdfunded places for families who are finding it extra tough this year, as well as paid places. (Please see the attached flyer)

CUES Course - Message from East Sussex County Council

Please see the attached poster regarding a new course running for parents/carers to support dealing with anxiety for young people who struggle with uncertainty.

Lost Property

Please note that any lost property at our Student Support Desk not claimed by the end of the day on Monday 21 July will be disposed of.

Students will be told this in their PDI sessions as a reminder.







> Headteacher Rachel Henocq

Learning Beyond the Curriculum Week - Message from Ms Oborne

If you have chosen to do Board Games as one of your Learning Beyond The Curriculum Week (LBTCW) activities you are very welcome to bring your own games in.

Anime/Japanese Culture: If you have chosen to do Anime and/or Japanese Culture as one of your Learning Beyond The Curriculum Week (LBTCW) activities you are very welcome to bring your own manga/anime DVDs to watch/read or cosplay to wear for the day.

DND: If you have chosen to do Dungeons and Dragons as one of your Learning Beyond The Curriculum Week (LBTCW) activities you are very welcome to bring your own fantasy costume/fancy dress to help you get into character whilst playing. For some, this helps!:D

Learning Beyond the Curriculum Week, Mon 7-Fri 11 July - It is here at last!

After the tremendous success of last year, students and staff are very excited about next week. Let's hope the weather is kind to us!.

Students have all had assemblies to remind them of how the week will run and have had lots of opportunities in tutor time to check their events and the timings of their events. If there are still students who have days where they have not made choices, do not worry, there will be an opportunity each morning to see where any gaps are, so they can choose on the day.

Please can we remind all parents and carers to:

- 1. Check ParentPay for any outstanding payments.
- 2. Check that all consent forms have been completed. Without consent for some of the activities students will not be able to participate.
- 3. Read the information sheet attached to check anything else they may need. (Please note this has been tweaked slightly for some events so please have one final read through before Monday.)

Many thanks for your support in ensuring this week runs smoothly for all students and staff involved.



Messages from PCS Careers Team

BSMS Teachers' Newsletter: June Updates

Please see the attached newsletter.

Upcoming Key Dates

- Monday 7-Friday 11 July Learning Beyond the Curriculum Week!
- Thursday 10 July Swale Shakefest (Selected Drama students)



